
 

 

Friday 29th November 2019  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week you will be given your child’s words for the Acorn Nativity.  For homework, we 
would like the children to practise their words.  It is important for the children to remember 
their Nativity words from memory.   We will be rehearsing the Nativity next week.  The Acorn 
Nativity is on Tuesday 17th December at 9.45 am.  The Academy will be providing the 
costumes unless we speak to you individually about what your child will need to wear. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford and Miss Williamson 


